
Equity and Inclusion Team Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, January 21, 2015 

 
 

Present: Carla Boyd, Bob Mattson, Candace McNeal, Wendy Brown, Barb Weldon, Carol Nichols, 
Tammy Clark-Betancourt 
 
Charts:  Bob reviewed two charts.  The first was “DACC Student Enrollment by Credit Bands, excluding 
Correctional”.  The primary take away from this chart is that we aren’t gaining full-time students, 
regardless of ethnicity.  The other chart was “Success Coefficients using Logistic Regression, 2010 Spring 
– 2014 Fall.”    The primary take away from this chart was that it supports our next step of scaling up to 
address low-income students. 
 
A-MALE update:  Tammy reported that due to scheduling issues, Stan would like to step down as the A-
MALE advisor.  Discussion occurred regarding continuing this initiative.  Tammy will reach out to Stan to 
find out “How effective he thought it was with those who participated”; “Does he think the students 
want it”; “Does he think it was a worthwhile initiative”; etc.  There was a discussion about the structure 
of the initiative and finding a “permanent home” for it. 
 
Investigations- Carol provided a chart showing the breakdown of the results of the student surveys and 
noted that there are 43% of 170 students who completed the survey that have 3 or more barriers.  She 
presented a draft letter that would go to students with 5 or more barriers to invite them to an open 
house to learn about the Investigations voluntary workshop.   
 
AtD Coaches Visit – A brief discussion regarding the coaches comments and our need to scale up and 
integrate with the community. 
 
 “The Student Voice” focus groups:  No discussion – will keep on the agenda for February. 
 
Next Meeting:  February 18, 8:00 am, VH-102 


